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MEMORANDUM
TO: Jeff Watson, Planner ||
FROM: Christina Wollman, Planner || [\/L/\J
DATE: October 13, 2015
SUBIJECT: Request More Information

Filbert Estates Short Plat SP-15-00004

The existing bridge over the canal must meet the guidelines of KCC 12.07.010 and 12.07.030.
The bridge must be the same width as the private road, which will have a width requirement of
22'. The existing bridge appears to be approximately 14’ wide. The applicant shall provide
additional information on how they intent to meet this requirement. This information will be
required prior to the issuance of conditional preliminary approval.
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